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From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov 
Sent: Saturday, August 8, 2020 7:33:54 PM
To: agenda comments; Mark Apolinar 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments
Sensitivity: Normal

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 08/08/2020 7:33 pm
Response #: 587
Submitter ID: 38124
IP address: 2601:602:8e00:1a60:29af:1058:a2c1:dd79
Time to complete: 8 min. , 40 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. Sarah Guthu

2. Seattle

3. (○) North City

4. Not answered

5. 08/10/2020

6. 9(a)

7. A homeless shelter adds value to the community by improving quality of l ife for our most vulnerable citizens. As costs of l iving continue to rise in King County,
residents with low socioeconomic standing are increasingly at risk of losing their homes. In the face of the COVID-19 pandemic and anticipated global recession,
more and more of our community are l ikely to face the crisis of homelessness in the months ahead. A winter shelter is not enough. We need to provide 24/7 care
for our homeless, help them to stabil ize and get their feet, and not turn our backs on them. Homeless people are just as much a part of our community as housed
people, they have the same inherent dignity and rights, and we should strive to recognize and support our fellow humans in a time of need.

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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